
Administrative Services Division
Jeremy Thompson, Ed.D.
Deputy Superintendent

P.O. Box 2387    1307 North Locust Street
Denton, Texas 76202-2387

Telephone (940) 369-0010   FAX (940) 369-4981

June 10, 2025

To: Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Texas
Allison Cohen Strategic Account Executive – National Accounts
Allison_cohen@bcbstx.com

Subject: Letter of Intent to Transition to ASO Medical Environment

Dear Allison Cohen, Mike Evans,

Denton Independent School District (Denton ISD) is writing to formally notify Blue Cross and Blue 
Shield of Texas (BCBSTX) of our intent to continue our valued relationship and transition our medical 
benefits plan to an Administrative Services Only (ASO) arrangement, effective September 1, 2025.

This decision reflects Denton ISD’s commitment to providing high-quality, sustainable healthcare 
benefits to our employees while enhancing financial transparency and flexibility through an ASO 
funding model. After careful evaluation and consultation with our benefits advisors, we believe that 
continuing with BCBSTX as our medical claim’s administrator under an ASO structure best aligns with 
the needs of our employees and long-term strategic goals.

We look forward to working closely with the BCBSTX team to ensure a smooth and timely transition. 
Please consider this letter as our official intent to proceed with the ASO conversion. We kindly 
request that you initiate the necessary steps and provide Denton ISD with a proposed implementation 
timeline, administrative services agreement, and any additional documentation required for this 
transition.

Should you need any further information or clarification, please contact Chris Bomberger Executive 
Director at your convenience.

Thank you for your continued partnership and support.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jeremy Thompson 
Deputy Superintendent Board President
Denton Independent School District Denton Independent School District
jthompson6@dentonisd.org
940-369-0010
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